NOTICE
Town of Black Creek
Public Test of Voting Equipment
Notice is hereby given, that the Town of Black Creek
Will conduct the required public test of the Digital Scan Voting and Express Vote equipment to be used at the April 5, 2022 Election.

The test will be conducted:

Wednesday, March 30, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 
Town Hall of Black Creek
N6051 Twelve Corners Road

The hall is handicap accessible.

If you have any questions, please telephone 
the Clerk at 920-850-4864.







Christy Stover, Clerk

